Liberal Studies Committee Minutes 
September 20, 2001 
1st Floor Gordon Hall Lounge 
3:15 pm 
Members present: M. Sadler, C. Young, G. Wilson, L. Feldman, K. Stillwell, M. Swinker, 

F. Slack 
Excused: B. Carter, K. Gresh, C. Zoni 
Minutes from 9/6 were approved on as Wilson/Swinker motion; minutes from 9/13 were approved on a Feldman/Young motion.
Welcomed new member, Dr. Fred Slack, who agreed to fill the vacancy from the College of Business (until May 2002). 
Discussed the request from Dr. Tom Van Dyke to add Dr. Anthony Joseph as faculty of record for LBST 499 Feeding the Hungry. Approved on a Young/Feldman motion. 

Discussed Dr. Yolanda Scott's proposal for Type I Writing status. A number of issues/concerns about the syllabus will be communicated to Dr. Scott. The committee asked that the syllabus be revised and resubmitted. The following issues were discussed: 

(1) discrepancy between points for assignments throughout the proposal, 

(2) grading of essay portion of exams not clear 

(3) question whether the proposed syllabus reflects the approved syllabus of record for the course 

(4) physical layout of writing assignments 

(5) opportunities for revision seems limited -provide some rationale for this decision 

(6) language used in referring to assignments is inconsistent throughout the proposal 

(7) summary of writing assignments table is not clear 

(8) consider ramifications of class attendance policy and changes to syllabus after the semester starts 

(9) not clear how case study fits in with other assignments/grading 

(10) total pages of writing -needs clarified. 

Discussion: Committee members were asked to submit ideas for items on a questionnaire being developed to survey faculty and deans about the present Liberal Studies goals/curriculum. 

Items/ideas should be communicated to Mary Sadler by 9/27. 
Adjourned at 4:10 pm 
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